
From: Marshall Goldberg
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Citizen Comment Submission to Docket U-180525
Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 10:17:56 AM

To the WUTC:

 

I am aware of the blanket smart meter installation that PSE intends for Whidbey
Island later in their program. I am very concerned about the additional EMF
exposure this program will generate, and as a consequence, I do not want a
smart meter installed on my property. 

Based on recent research, I believe the EMF generated by a smart meter will
have adverse effects on my health and those of my spouse.

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter,

 

Sincerely,

 

Marshall F. Goldberg, M.D., M.P.H.

4388 Tea Rose Court

Oak Harbor, WA
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